
OCDE OECD
ORGANISATION FOR ECONOMIC
CO-OPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT

REFERENCE

Paris, 19th June 1989

To: ALL MEMBERS OF THE NEA PERFORMANCE ASSESSMENT ADVISORY GROUP (PAAG)

Dear Colleague,

Re: Next PAAG-meeting

I would like to confirm that the next meeting of PAAG will be held on
l6th-l8th October 1989. This is directly following the Safety Assessment
Symposium of which I include a draft programme for your information.

In addition to status reports on ongoing NEA performance assessment
related activities the main focus of the next PAAG-meeting will be on
reviewing the outcome of the Symposium with the aim of defining the most
appropriate scope and content of PAAG activities over the next few years.
Further details and an agenda for the meeting will be sent to you in due time.

I wish you a nice summer,

Sincerely,

Claes Thegerstrom
Division of Radiation Protection
and Waste Management

Encl. Draft Symposium programme

cc. National Delegations to the OECD
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